

January 12, 2021

## **OBCCTC Communications Update**

The Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC) is introducing new communications tools to improve its communications with industry stakeholders.

Future audit and policy-based updates will be communicated via **Industry Advisories**, which will contain important audit and enforcement information relevant to the operations and practices of CTS licensees. Industry Advisories are being issued as part of the OBCCTC's effort to enforce compliance within the industry.

The OBCCTC will continue to publish information-based **Bulletins** that provide more general OBCCTC updates. **Monthly Updates** and **Newsletters** (published quarterly) will continue to be issued. New FAQs and other information resources will be added to the OBCCTC website over the coming months and updated regularly.

The OBCCTC has also recently launched a **Facebook page** to provide a more informal communication. Click here to follow us on Facebook.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Michael Crawford Commissioner

mlal of

Sheryl Kozyniak
Deputy Commissioner